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June 1, 2015

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary
The Ohio Power Siting Board
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OChio 43215

Re: Case No. 13-27-EL-BNR, Duke Energy Ohio Meldahl Dam Transmission Tap Line

On January 3, 2013, Duke Energy Ohio filed a construction notice relating to its proposed 345
kV tap line loop to connect the then-existing Duke Energy Ohio 345 kV line with the new
Meldahl Dam substation switching station. The application was automatically approved on

February 15, 2013.

Duke Energy Ohio started construction on the project on May 16, 2013. It was in service as of
December 15, 2013.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Respectfully submitted,

eanne W, Kingery
Associate General Counsel
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